From: Susan Agranove

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 3:18 PM

To: Westlake-Power, Barb < bwestlak@london.ca > **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Re: Interim City Counseler

To: csaunder@london.ca

Subject: Interim City Counseler

It is unfortunate that the resignation of Phil Squire is leaving an empty seat at the City Council table.

That seat must be filled now by someone who is knowledgable, competent, and experienced.

Nancy Branscome can appropriately fill that seat. Please appoint her.

Susan Agranove